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Playground Etiquette 
 
 

10th February 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
The safety of the children is paramount, please help us to keep the children safe before and 
after school by following our rules. 
 
 

• Parent/Carers to wait behind the line. 
 

• Please do not park on yellow or zig zag lines and be mindful of children walking to 
and from school. 
 

• No bikes or scooters to be used on the playground before and after school. 
 

• Playground equipment is not to be used before and after school as safety checks 
may not have been completed. 
 

• Parents, please do not stand by the year 3 classroom doors or entrance to the stairs 
Please remain on the playground while your child enters the school building 

 
 
 
 
Thank you  
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Kind regards 
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